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What is COP26, what is Climate and Sustainability, what does an increase of 1.5 degrees in global 
temperature really mean and what can we do about any of this and indeed why should we?

All really good questions and to be honest we can’t say that we have the answers, but we have  
questions and that is what we all need to have. We need to have questions of ourselves, our leaders and 

those we give our money to through the purchases we make on-line, in shops and with businesses.

At Somers Town Community Association and The St Pancras and Somers Town Living Centre we  
have pulled together a 3 week programme of activities/workshops/panel discussions/film showings  

and tours starting on the 31st October that will help us all begin to ask the questions that the  
future of our planet depends on.

Please take a look inside this newsletter for the programme on offer, please share and above all  
ASK questions AND use your spending power to make real change.
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The St Pancras and Somers Town Living Centre 
2 Ossulston Street, London NW1 1DF

Tel 020 7380 0453 
email hello@thelivingcentre.org 
www.thelivingcentre.org

The Living Centre is supported by the Francis Crick Institute

HOW TO FIND US

If you are already receiving Universal Credit, then we can support 
you with maintaining your Universal Credit claim.

This project can help you with many aspects of managing your 
existing Universal Credit claim, including:

•	 Challenging benefit decisions relating to your Universal Credit 
	 claim (including appeals)

•	 Understanding how changes will affect your Universal Credit claim

•	 Support accessing financial assistance and charitable grants if you 
	 are experiencing financial difficulty while receiving Universal Credit

•	 Help dealing with reductions in your award and overpayments 
	 of benefit

•	 Advice and information on how to manage your claim (including 
	 reporting changes in circumstances, contacting your Work Coach)

Every Monday at the Living Centre. To book your appointment  
call 020 7380 0453.

Need help with  
Universal Credit? 

What is the Job Hub?
We are a small and friendly team of qualified employment 
and training advisers who can support you in a range 
of different ways. We keep up with the jobs market in 
Camden and what is going on with local employers.

You can talk to us about what you would ideally like to do 
with your life, and we can support you in looking for the right 
chances to gain experience and qualifications. Many Job Hub 
clients start by volunteering to build up their experience 
and skills; building confidence by taking part in a group or 
workshop; or undertaking training or education that will give 
them a qualification and chance to learn and grow.

We can also help you to create or update your CV, find  
and apply for jobs, and practise for interviews.

Feeling stuck with your job applications, or attending lots 
of interviews but not getting an offer? We can talk with you 
about why, and offer feedback and suggestions for how to 
get ‘unstuck’.

The Job Hub team are happy to meet with you by phone, 
Zoom, or in person. We are keen to support you in achieving 
your aims! Please call 07949 144 230 or email jobhub@
somerstown.org.uk to make an appointment.

Catherine Ross, Editor at Black History Month UK, 
explained why they are launching the campaign:

“It’s been a challenging time for many Black and Brown 
people, with so much in the media about racism, 
inequality and injustice. We wanted the theme of Black 
History Month 2021 to focus on celebrating being Black 
or Brown, and to inspire and share the pride people 
have in their heritage and culture – in their own way, in 
their own words.

“By asking people to share what they are Proud To Be 
we can share both individual stories and the vast 
richness of diversity that Black and Brown people bring 
to the UK.

“Black Lives Matter means people being able to live 
life to the fullest without having to compromise who 
they are. Everyone deserves the right to be Proud  
To Be everything they are and want to be in life.”

A History of Celebration: A Festival of Celebration

Macmillan Cake Sale
3rd November at The Living Centre. Come and SUPPORT a great 
charity and GET CAKE, a perfect combination!


